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December 28, 2018 
Via Email: HarrelJ@santarosa.k12.fl.us 
 
 
Mr. Joseph B. Harrell 
The School District of Santa Rosa County 
6544 Firehouse Road 
Milton, FL 32570 
 
Re:  Jehle-Halstead, Inc. Joining McKim & Creed, Inc. 
 
Dear Joey: 
 
 Reference is made to the Continuing Contract for Civil Engineering Services between 
The School District of Santa Rosa County (Owner) and Jehle-Halstead, Inc. (Company) dated 
March 1, 2016 (the “Agreement”). 
 
 McKim & Creed, Inc., a North Carolina corporation (“McKim & Creed”) duly licensed to 
conduct business in the State of Florida, is acquiring all or substantially all of the Company’s 
assets.  In connection with such transaction, the Agreement will be assigned by the Company to 
McKim & Creed, Inc.  It is anticipated that the transaction will close on or about December 31, 
2018. 
 
 Pursuant to Article 14 - Successors and Assigns of the Agreement, we respectfully 
request that the Owner consent to the assignment of the Agreement to McKim & Creed, Inc. and 
acknowledge that the Agreement shall continue in full force and effect subsequent to McKim & 
Creed’s acquisition of the assets of the Company.  Such consent and acknowledgement may be 
effected by executing and dating a copy of this letter in the space provided and returning the 
signed copy by email to the undersigned at ghalstead@jehle-halstead.com.  
 
 If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please contact me at (850) 994-9503.   
 
  
Respectfully, 
Jehle-Halstead, Inc.  
 
 
 
Glenn P. Halstead, P.E. 
President 
 
 
 The undersigned, a duly authorized representative of the below named entity, does 
hereby consent to the transactions described above. 
 
 
      The School District of Santa Rosa County 
 
 
 
      By:       
      Name:       
      Title:       
      Date:       
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